
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 29 September 2003 

17. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 17.1 For members’ information attached are schedules of funds distributed in 2003/04 for the 

Discretionary Funds (following the allocation meeting on 19 February 2003) and the Community 
Response Assistance Fund.   

 
 17.2 For members’ information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and Working Parties 

is attached.   
 
 17.3 NOTICE OF UPCOMING REPORTS TO THE BOARD 
 
  The following reports are expected to be presented to the Board within the next month: 
 

Reports Meeting 
  
•  South New Brighton Motor Camp - Property/Legal and Secretariat 

Services 
13 October 

•  Owles Terrace - Property Unit.  (Delayed because of further legal 
issues.) 

13 October 

•  New Brighton Revitalisation Update/Foreshore Process - City Solutions 13 October 
•  Bexley Wetland Development - Parks and Waterways 13 October 
•  Dallington Community Cottage Trust - Advocacy Team 13 October 
•  Canterbury Hockey Association Relocation of Single Storey Building to 

Porritt Park - Parks and Waterways 
20 October 

•  New Brighton Pier Jurisdiction - Legal and Secretariat Services 20 October 
 
 17.4 NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
  Copies of the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee reports to Zone 5 and 6, 

August 2003, and to National Council, September 2003, have been circulated separately to 
Board members. 

 
 17.5 TELEPHONES - NEW BRIGHTON MALL 
 
  Telecom has advised that based on the proposed changes in the New Brighton Pier area (the 

adoption of the Master Plan and the proposal to install security cameras), the request to install a 
payphone in the area can be reviewed. 

 
  The Council has previously requested a payphone at the eastern end of the Mall in Marine 

Parade, north of the Mall entrance. 
 
  The New Brighton Pier Liaison Team and the New Brighton Commercial Ratepayers’ and 

Retailers’ Association have confirmed their preference for this site. 
 
  Telecom has also indicated support for the installation of a further payphone in the shopping 

area of the Mall. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


